
                

             Goodman Friday News………. 

 

August 17, 2018 

 

A Message from the Principal 

Good Afternoon Goodman Families ~ 

Thank you to all of our families that reviewed my Safety Memo that was sent out this week.  I so appreciate all 

of you helping keep our campus and children safe.   

Congratulations to our new Student Council members for the 2018.19 school year. 

President:   Kaitlin Melonson  
Vice President:   Addi Martinez 
Secretary:   Ayden Martinez 
Treasurer:   Lily Kolsrud 
 
Looking forward to a GREAT year!                 
                     
  

 
 
School Pics will be on campus Tuesday, August 21, 2018 to take pictures of all students.  Please make sure students are 
in their school uniforms.  If you child is absent, School Pics will return on September 17 to capture those students who 
were absent or new to Goodman. 
 
PTO Cookie Dough / Yankee Candle Fundraiser begins on Monday, August 20 and will go through September 5.  Students 
will be bringing home information early next week.   
 
 
 
 
 

August – Be Responsible 

“If you take responsibility for yourself, you will develop a hunger 

 to accomplish your dreams” 

-Les Brown 



 

                                       
 
 
 
Monday – August 27       Tuesday – August 28    
8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.       Book Fair closed due to Elections 
 
Wednesday – August 29       Thursday – August 30 
8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.       8:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.   
 

If you would like to volunteer, please visit the link below: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C044BAFA92DA3FB6-enchanted 
 
If you have questions, please email:  Krick.Sylvia@cusd80.com 
 

We are already scheduling grade level field trips for the 2018.19 school year.  Classroom activity fees and field 
trip fees have been posted to your child’s Infinite Campus portal account.  Please go online and pay your 
student fees via the InTouch tab.  If you would like to pay your activity fees in the Goodman front office, we 
will be happy to take cash or check.  Please keep in mind that we do not have the ability to make change. 
 
Just a reminder - Uniforms will be available for parents during conferences, August 29 and August 30.  Please 
help yourself to two sets of clothes. 
 
I wish for everyone an enjoyable weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Graham 
Principal  
 
  

Scholastic  
Enchanted Forest Book Fair 

Coming Soon! 
 

August 27 – 31 
 

Let Your Imagination Grow! 
 

 

Book Fair will be open during conferences 
Book Fair Hours 
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